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Walk to School Week 
From 19th May, we will be having a ‘Walk to School 
Week’. We’d like to encourage as many children (and 
adults!) as possible to leave their cars behind and  
include some walking in their journey. If you live  
further than walking distance from the school, try 
walking to the bus or tube stop (perhaps walking to a 
stop further on), or leaving your car further away from 
school and walking the rest of the journey. 
It is good for our health, as well as the environment! 
Do think how you might be able to take part. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

School Dinners 
The cost of school dinners for this term is £35.15. 
Please see Ms Cahill to pay for the term if you haven’t 
already. 
 

Summer Term Assemblies 
Class assemblies are at 2.45 every Friday. This term 
will be: 
9th May—Year 3 
16th May—Year 1 
Church Service at St Mary’s—Thursday 22nd May, 9.30 
Everyone welcome 
 
Coming up 
Y5 Wigmore Hall Music Workshops, Wednesday 
mornings in St Mary’s Church 
SATs week for Year 6—Monday 12th May 
Y6 trip to Chessington—Friday 16th May 
Y6 Cycle training 19th—23rd May 
Y6 Kayaking at Westminster Boating Base, starting on 
Wednesday 21st May 
Foundation Stage Pirate Party—21st May 
Y4 to Cockpit theatre—21st May 
End of Term 5: Friday 23rd May 

Summer Fair 
Our school summer fair will be 
on Saturday 21st June, between 
12 and 3.30. Do keep the date 
free and plan to come along! 
If you would be willing to help 
out, please contact the Friends of 
St Mary’s: 
fosma@googlegroups.com 
 
 

Clubs 
All our Clubs restarted this week. Here are the Clubs 
on offer at St Mary’s: 
Mandarin Language and Chinese Culture Club 
Netball Girls 
Football (Mixed) 
Star Club 
Choir Club 
Zumba 
Cooking Club 
Dance Club 
Cricket 
Multi-skills 
Arabic Club 
We also have a range of Musical group and individual 
lessons going on through the week. 
Do speak to Ms Lo if you have any questions about 
Clubs. 
 
Hopefully you enjoyed the extra day on Monday—
especially as the sun was shining! It’s been a very busy 
week, especially for Year 6 who are preparing for their 
SATs tests next week, and Year 2 who are already doing 
their assessments. There is a lot to look forward to, with a 
wonderful range of trips and workshops planned to  
enhance children’s learning. 
 
Best wishes for a lovely weekend, 
 

 
 
 
 
Emily Norman, Headteacher 


